
I am writing to encourage you to oppose the bylaw changes that would allow prohibited 
animals back into the city of London.  
The bylaw was set to keep dangerous and exotic animals from being in the city and I 
strongly feel it should stay that way.  
The reptile “zoo” should not have built the space if it’s not allowed. To ask for a change 
to the bylaw now is not acceptable to the citizens of London.  
 
I hope you will voice my concerns at the meeting on Feb 14.  
Julie Stewart Ward 14  


